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“For you are dust, and to dust you shall return.” - Genesis 3:19 

It doesn’t seem all that long ago that I wrote to you in the August newsletter about all the programs, events, 

and improvements that have taken place at St. Ann this past year. Yet here I am, once again writing to my 

beloved parishioners and thinking about the closing of this year, with the Advent and Christmas seasons 

quickly approaching. 

The speed at which time passes should not surprise us, although it always does. In James 4:14 we are 

told, “You have no idea what your life will be like tomorrow. You are a puff of smoke that appears briefly 

and then disappears.” This quote is timely, given that at the beginning of November we are reminded of 

our mortality in two ways: All Saints Day on November 1st and All Souls Day on November 2nd. 

On All Saints Day we remember those special men and women whose lives, although not perfect, 

still obtained sainthood because of their faithfulness and devotion to Jesus and His Kingdom on earth. In 

fact, this year’s Christmas gift (sorry to ruin the surprise) for the parish is a book called Rediscover the Saints, 

reminding us that the saints are not long gone but alive and well, ready to help us on our journey to           

sainthood.  The Church holds the Saints in high regard, and is why All Saints Day is not only just a              

Solemnity, the highest ranking type of feast day, but also a Holy Day of Obligation.  

The Church also designated November 2nd to commemorate the souls in the process of obtaining 

heaven (purgatory) and our prayers to help them achieve this, or All Souls Day.  On Saturday, November 2, 

we will celebrate a special Mass of Remembrance for parishioners who have died in the past year.  But this 

special Mass is not our only way of honoring and remembering our faithful departed. At St. Ann, we also 

have the Legacy Garden, which offers parishioners a way to ensure that their parish is able to continue and 

enhance the Kingdom in our community, so that future parishioners will have liturgies, sacraments, and  

religious education to make the next generation of saints. 

 If you would like to remember St. Ann in your will, please contact Tim Clifford in the parish office to 

discuss the various levels of the St. Ann Legacy Society.  We know that not everyone can participate at the 

same level, and Tim can provide options for you to consider. 

 As we hear on Ash Wednesday, “Remember that you are dust, and 

unto dust you shall return.”  Our time on earth is limited and, as many 

of you can attest, it passes quickly.  This is why it is important to make 

sure that we are living like saints today and being good stewards of 

God’s gifts. 

 As we approach a new year we are reminded of the new                   

opportunities and future hopes that are always upon us. Take, for           

example, our seminarian intern, Ethan. One day he will be a priest,         

and who knows, maybe future pastor of St. Ann???  God continues       

to renew the Church, the parish, and each of us because God is the 

Giver of light and Source of all that is good. 

 

In Christ, 

Father McCarthy 
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Meet                                                               

 Ethan                                                   

         Hoying 

Hello. My name is Ethan Hoying  

and I extend my gratitude and       

appreciation to St. Ann’s for the warm  

welcome and generous hospitality with                          

which this vibrant community has greeted me            

in my first months.                                          

 Prior to entering seminary, I grew up on a small 

family farm  outside the town of Russia (pronounced  

Roo-she), Ohio where I  graduated from Russia K-12 

Public School in 2013. My parents are Mark and Gina 

Hoying and my grandparents are Francis and Leola 

Hoying and the late Marion and Emily Grillot, all of 

Russia, OH. I have two brothers and a sister.  I am 

also fortunate to have two little nieces.  My family  

and I are members of St. Remy Parish. 

 I graduated in May 2017 with a B.A. in honors         

philosophy from the Pontifical College Josephinum in 

Columbus, Ohio.  Founded in 1888, the Josephinum 

is one of the two college seminary programs of which  

the Archdiocese of Cincinnati sponsors college-level 

seminarians (the other is Bishop Simon Brute College 

Seminary in Indianapolis).  Uniquely, as the only          

pontifical seminary outside of Italy, the Josephinum  

is a pontifical institution which is not under the          

governance of any diocesan bishop, but is instead  

immediately subject to the Holy See, through the        

Apostolic Nuncio to the United States.     

 Upon graduation from the Josephinum, I entered 

major seminary in August 2017 at Mount Saint Mary’s 

Seminary of the West, the Athenaeum of Ohio.            

Founded in 1829 by Bishop Fenwick, Mount Saint 

Mary’s is our archdiocesan seminary and the place  

where I have called home for the past two years.  In  

total, I have been a seminarian now for six years, and     

I have three more years (including this year) until       

priestly ordination.          

 It is with great joy that I will spend the next year 

at St. Ann as part of my priestly 

formation.  In addition to gaining 

valuable parish experience, I look 

forward to personally getting to 

know many of you over the next 

several months.  Please keep me 

in your prayers and trust in my 

prayers   for the St. Ann parish 

family.  May God bless you for 

your  generous support. 

    The following were welcomed into the 

faith through the Sacrament of  Baptism:  

 

Pedro Avelino Velasquez Aguilon   

Justin Gael Marroquin Coronado 

Britney Valenciano Galaviz 

John Valenciano Galaviz 

Kenya Jadilla Valenciano Galaviz 

Britny D. Jimenez Garcia 

Greynelly Dalexa Agustin Jimenez 

Jonathan Aaron Perez Lopez 

Edson Roel Morales Reynoso 

Roel Nayson Morales Reynoso 

Asher Alexander Wuest 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord,                                

and let perpetual light shine upon them. 

Jerome Allaire 

Craig Clark 

Jeffrey De Angelis 

Catherine Gebing 

Alma Panzeca  

Jinny Roll                                                                           

May their souls and all the souls                                      

of the faithful departed,                                                  

through the mercy of God,                                                   

rest in peace.                                                      

Amen. 
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November 2019 Issue    4 

 

The Ice Cream social on the July 21 was a delicious 
event celebrating the 66th anniversary of the parish. 

We enjoyed a beautiful evening 
at Stricker’s Grove for the  
Parish Picnic on August 2. 

St. Ann’s was blessed to have Brother Carmello visit for a healing 
service on September 3. 

The inaugural St. Ann Car and Craft Show was a great time and a 
huge success on September 7. 
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BUNCO was  
another fun night full 
of laughs on  
September 14. 

We were blessed to 
have the opportunity 
to adore Jesus in the 
Most Blessed  
Sacrament during  
our 40 Hours from 
September 27-29. The 
event ended with a 
beautiful Eucharistic 
procession on Sunday. 

OLG’s Eagle Walk was a great 
success and a fun day with a 
special visitor: Mr. Red Legs!  

The kids of our parish 
had a fun night playing 
while their parents got 
a night away on our 
first Parents’ Night 
Out of the year on 
October 4. 

We celebrated the Feast of St. 
Francis with an animal blessing 

on October 5. 
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In  
     this 
    corner 

Mass+… & Socials 

Mass+… Season 2 is Underway 

The kick off of the 2nd season of Mass+… took place 

on August 4th.  In the Gathering Space we showcased 

the many programs offered on Sunday mornings.         

Parishioners enjoyed homemade treats, courtesy of        

our St. Ann Bakers Ministry, as they checked out the              

displays. We also supplied information on our various 

adult educational series, as well as upcoming speakers,  

and programs specifically designed for our young          

parishioners, including Babysitting, Preschool, Youth 

Choir, Teen Group, and Youth Program.  

Spirit wear from our Hospitality Room was also on    

display. Hours for the Hospitality Room have been       

extended to include after the 4 pm and the 11:30 am 

Masses, as well as Monday evening hours from 6:30-

8:00 pm. This gives parishioners the opportunity to    

conduct parish office business when they are here for 

Mass. This is a great time to show your parish pride and 

browse our selection of St. Ann polo shirts and          

sweatshirts.  Make sure to grab a cup of coffee or tea 

while you are there. 

Socials are a Big Part of St. Ann 

We are a parish of education and fun!  

Two of our social events involve playing games;         

Euchre, a popular card game, and Bunco, a fast-paced 

dice game, both provide an evening of fun and         

fellowship for those in attendance. 

On August 18th we taught parishioners how to play 

these games during Mass+…  in preparation for the 

upcoming events.  

We hosted a Bunco 

night on Sept 14.   

Ladies enjoyed the 

evening, playing         

Bunco, snacking on 

delicious appetizers 

and treats, and         

meeting new people while having drinks served to their 

table.  All proceeds from this event support the St. Ann 

Seminarian Fund. 

Our Euchre night on Oct. 19 brought both social      

and seasoned card players together for a great night    

out. After 12 rounds of Euchre, players enjoyed a           

Skyline Chili dinner. Thanks to all the players and         

volunteers who came together to make this night of  

fun and fellowship a great success! 

Greeters, Sitters and Stewards 

Last year we introduced a new ministry: the Hospitality 

Ministry, which includes greeters, bakers, hospitality 

center stewards, youth program leaders and babysitters. 

Over 100 parishioner volunteers have joined the team 

on a rotational schedule and are true ambassadors of  

St. Ann parish. Their wonderful dedication is a blessing 

to us all!  We invite you to join our team; there is much 

to do and we would appreciate your help. Stop by the 

Hospitality Room and talk with one of the stewards. 

They are happy to answer any questions you may have 

about being a part of this ministry.  

1st Annual Car Show & Craft Fair 

On a weather perfect Saturday, 

September 7, we held our first 

Car Show and Craft Fair. We 

had over 75 entries and cars 

ranged from 1920-1980.  Prizes 

were awarded for Best Paint, 

Best Truck, Best Custom and 

more. Father McCarthy selected 

the 1969 Ford Mustang Mach 1 

to award as Pastor’s Choice.  

 Simultaneously, the Craft Fair was in full swing in 

the gym. Sixteen crafters and 

vendors displayed their crafts 

and enjoyed talking about their 

gifts as well as networking with 

others. We plan to host this 

event again next September. 
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Mass+… November, December, January                                                                       

Vocations - Religious Life 

Blood Pressure Screenings 

Babysitting 

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Youth Choir Practice 

November 3 November 10 November 17 

November 24 December 1 December 8 

December 22 December 29 December 15 

January 5 January 19 January 12 

Veterans Day Breakfast 

Blood Pressure Screenings 

Babysitting (During Masses only) 

Vocations - Married Life 

Babysitting 

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Youth Choir Practice 

Baptism Prep 1 of 2 

Discover our GPS 

Babysitting & Preschool 

Teen Group & Youth Programs 

Youth Choir Practice 

Baptism Prep 2 of 2 

St. Nicholas Breakfast 

Blood Pressure Screenings 

Babysitting             
(During Masses only) 

Immaculate Conception Breakfast 

  

Babysitting             
(During Masses only) 

Fr. McCarthy: Understanding the 
Bible - Part 1 

Babysitting  

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Youth Choir Practice 

Fr. McCarthy: Understanding the 
Bible - Part 2 

Babysitting 

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Teen Group 

Youth Choir practice 

Feast of the Holy Family        
Breakfast 

Babysitting 

(During Masses only) 

Fr. McCarthy -  Walk thru the 
Mass - Part 1 

Blood Pressure Screenings 

Babysitting  

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Youth Choir Practice 

Fr. McCarthy: Meet St. Mark 

Babysitting 

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Teen program 

Youth Choir Practice 

Fr. McCarthy -  Walk thru the 
Mass - Part 2 

Babysitting 

Preschool & Youth Programs 

Youth Choir Practice 

Our Lady of Grace Open House 

Babysitting 

(During Masses only) 

January 26  
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Thanksgiving Day Mass    

Mass of  Thanksgiving will be celebrated Thursday, November 28th at 8:30 a.m.  

A reception in the gym will follow.  

Remember to bring a non-perishable food item.  

There will be no Exposition or Confession on November 28th 

 
Advent and Christmas at St. Ann 
 
St. Ann Parish welcomes everyone to the liturgies and events of  the Advent and Christmas Seasons.  

Join us in the preparation for and celebration of  the birth of  the Savior. 

 

The Little Blue Book 

This Advent & Christmas Season we will have little blue books available for all parishioners to help 

guide your prayer time. These books contain daily six-minute reflections on the infancy narrative      

of  Matthew.  Look for the books in the Gathering Space the weekend of  Nov. 23 & 24. 

Please take one book per family. A Spanish edition will also be available. 

 
Advent Reconciliation Opportunities   

Confessions are heard at St. Ann weekly on Mondays and Thursdays from 5:30-6:30 p.m., and          

second and fourth Saturdays from 9:00-10:00 a.m. While we will not offer an Advent Reconciliation 

service at St. Ann, there are opportunities at other churches in the area: 

Monday, December 2 | 7:00 p.m. | St. James White Oak | Penance Service 

Wednesday, December 11| 7:00 p.m. | St. Clare | Joint Penance Service with Little Flower 

                                                                                                                     

Feast of  the Immaculate Conception:   Although December 8th is the date of  the  

Feast of  the Immaculate Conception, it falls on Sunday this year and Advent takes 

precedence. The USCCB has transferred the Solemnity to Monday, December 9, but 

it is not a Holy Day of  Obligation.  Therefore, Mass at St. Ann on December 9 will 

be at its usual time, 6:45 p.m.  Confessions at 5:30 p.m. 

 Oh Mary, conceived without sin, pray for us who have recourse to thee. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwi2qpvwp93kAhXuRd8KHf5tD7IQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhopemommies.org%2Fcultivating-a-heart-of-thanksgiving-and-a-giveaway&psig=AOvVaw1pkDqhpBYrvM7vmlOyzkkv&ust=15689970965931
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjJkt6pr-zkAhXxYN8KHQeqC2sQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.catholictradition.org%2FAnne%2Fanne11a.htm&psig=AOvVaw16OCRT4RBhOXgxpNdh-FoF&ust=1569514438645849
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Lessons and Carols 

While St. Ann will not have Lessons and Carols at the parish this year, we 

encourage you to attend this 100+ year old Christmas tradition at Mount           

St. Mary’s Seminary on Friday, December 6, at 7:30 p.m. in the main chapel. 

 

Consecration to Jesus through Mary 

The children attending Monday evening Youth Faith Formation will be participating in a  

consecration to Jesus through His mother, Mary.  We invite all of  you to prepare for                

Christ’s coming this Advent by joining us in this beautiful devotion. 

Monday, December 9 | 6:45 p.m. Mass 

 

33 Days to Morning Glory Marian Consecration - See page 10 

 November 7, 14, 21, December 5, 12 | 7:00 p.m. |Trinity Rooms  

 

Rediscover the Saints  

Look for our Christmas gift, Matthew Kelly’s Rediscover the Saints, at Masses on Dec. 24th & 25th.  

Please take one book per family. Read it and share it!  This is not just another book about the saints.                                                                                                                              

 

 

      Christmas Liturgies: 

      Tuesday, December 24th   at 3:00 p.m. (vigil) 

      Wednesday, December 25th at 12:00 a.m. (Midnight) and 10:00 a.m. 

                                                                                                                    

 

Solemnity of  Mary, the Mother of  God Liturgies  

(Holy Day of  Obligation): 

  Tuesday, December 31st at 4:00 p.m. (vigil)    

  Wednesday, January 1st  at 9:00 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiatPDy0ezkAhWCg-AKHcZpD3cQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fsppcprla.com%2Fsolemnity-of-mary-mother-of-god&psig=AOvVaw0VgtJUF2UuVlOhe0yjQCOY&ust=1569523768455887
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Holy Hour for Life 

Join us on the vigil of the  

anniversary of the  

Roe v. Wade decision  

in prayer for the  

sanctity of life.  
 

January 21 | 5:00-7:00pm 

Church 

Benediction at 6:45pm 

Confession available 
 

Families and children are  

encouraged to come! 

Mobile Missionaries 

Mobile Missionaries has been a great 

addition to our spiritual programming 

here at Northgate Park Senior Living. 

It’s a wonderful opportunity for our 

residents to stay engaged with the 

church without the difficulties of leav-

ing the community. The team is well-

versed in their teachings/

presentations and we appreciate their 

dedication to our senior community. 

We look forward to the growth of this 

program within our community and 

the spiritual connection with our           

residents.  

33 Days to Morning Glory 

“Everyone should have a genuine 
devotion to Mary and entrust his life 
to her motherly care.”        Vatican II 
 

One of the greatest aspects of being 
consecrated to Mary is that she’s 
such a gentle mother. She makes the 
lessons of the Cross into something 
sweet, and she pours her motherly 
love and solace into our every wound. 
Going to her and giving her permis-
sion to do her job truly is the “surest, 
easiest, shortest and most perfect 
means” to becoming a saint. What 
joy it is to be consecrated to Jesus 
through His mom, Mary! 
 

Thursday evenings | 7:00 pm 
Nov. 7, 14, 21 Dec. 5, 12 

Trinity Rooms 

Lectio: Mark 

 

Is the Gospel of Mark only a 

"condensed" version of the life of 

Christ? What does it have to offer us 

that the Gospels of Matthew, Luke, 

and John do not? Immerse yourself in 

this action-packed Gospel that offers 

Saint Peter's account of Christ's life 

and teaching. 

 

Thursday evenings | 7:00 pm 

Beginning January 12 

Trinity Rooms 

 

Return 

 

Our Return series has been a helpful 

opportunity for roughly forty  

parishioners (and non-parishioners) 

to learn more about how to speak 

with their child about returning to the 

Catholic Church. The series has been 

available on our website and on Face-

book and has been watched by as 

many as fifty-seven viewers from 

across the area via social media. The 

videos are still available for everyone 

to watch by going to our Adult  

Education page on the Saint Ann  

website.  
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Welcome Noris Hartman! 

Hispanic Religious &  

Sacramental Coordinator 

Parish Representative 

 

Hola! My name is Noris Hartman.         

I was born in Colombia. My father 

was Chinese and my mother is  

Colombian. I came to the USA some 

40+ years ago. Worked for                     

Fr. McCarthy at Holy Name before 

he was assigned to St. Ann. About 4 

years ago he asked me to teach a 

Faith  Formation program  for the 

Hispanic here at St. Ann, on Tuesday 

nights . When Maria  Bolanos  

decided to stay home with her  

second  child, Fr. McCarthy asked 

me to come to St. Ann as  Religious 

& Sacramental Coordinator & Parish 

Rep for the Hispanic community 

here. I welcome this opportunity to 

be of help to Fr. McCarthy in  

teaching our Catholic Faith.  

2nd Grade Sacraments 
 

Mon., Jan. 18 | 7:15 pm 

Parent Meeting | Church 
 

Sat., Feb. 29 | 10:00 am 

1st Reconciliation Retreat | Church 

*Parents Required to attend 
 

Sat., March 28 | 10:30 am 

1st Communion Retreat | Church 

*Parents Required to attend 
 

Tue., March 31 | 7:00 pm 

1st Reconciliation | Church 
 

May 2 & 3 

1st Communion 

OLG 

 

The Eagle Walk was a great success 

on October 4. The weather was  

beautiful, we had a special visit by 

Mr. Red Legs, and we met our goal of 

$30,000!  In meeting the goal, the 

students earned a snow cone party 

with Fr. McCarthy.  

 

A huge thank you goes out to  

everyone at St. Ann’s for your  

continued support! 

 

Save the Date: 

Open House: Jan. 26 at 1:00 pm 

Parents’ Night Out 

 

“We love this program! It is great to 

get a night out, made even better 

knowing our children are being 

watched by trained adults and are 

having fun with other kids. The night 

could not be any easier: they get din-

ner and get to play with their friends, 

and are happy and exhausted when 

we come to get them. They really look 

forward to it and  are always asking 

when the next one is.” 

 

Fri. Dec. 6, Feb. 7, April 3 

6:30-9:00 pm | MLPC 

Confirmation 

 

 Sat., Jan. 11 | 10:30 am-5:00 pm 

Confirmandi Retreat 

Trinity Rooms 

 

Mon., Jan 27 | 6:45 pm 

Mass & Rehearsal 

Church 

*Sponsor required to attend 

 

Sun., Feb. 9 | 11:30 am 

Confirmation 

Church  

*Sponsor required to attend 
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THE PAVILION PROJECT 

The number one challenge that every church faces today is how do we get our young families and youth 

involved in the life of the parish.  St. Ann is no different.  During our Engagement Process, this 

challenge was identified as our greatest challenge by a wide margin. 

The reality of this challenge is that the Parish used to be the center of all activities 25 years ago and 

before, and it was not an issue.  In the 2000’s, there became a ton of other alternatives that took the 

focus of a Catholic family away from the Parish.  Some major changes that effected families, are that 

both parents are working, select sports teams took over for community teams, Catholic Education was 

starting to get expensive and many more factors. 

As we investigated this challenge, we discovered one common request from our youth and young 

families - “we need a place that we can call ours and be able to do stuff.”  The Pavilion Project is that 

place here at St. Ann.  This project would include a 40 X 60 covered pavilion with a concession area and 

seating, a sand volleyball court and a large fire pit area. 

The initial building of the pavilion cost $50,000 of which we have $25,000 already.  We are looking to 

have parishioners donate the remainder and give us that place for our youth and young families.  For 

more information or if you wish to donate toward this much needed facility, please contact Tim Clifford 

at 521-8440 or tclifford@saintannparish.org. 
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Is Jesus on your list to thank? 
As we go through the  holidays, 
it is common courtesy to say 
thanks for your gifts. In some 
instances, we thank our gift      
giver by phone, e-mail,         
sometimes with a thank you note or maybe even by        
giving a gift in return.  Yet, there are those special gifts 
for which we feel we should thank someone in person. 
 God is always there for us and gives us those special 
gifts. God’s gift may be person’s presence in your life, of 
health, or the gift of someone providing your care. Or, 
perhaps God gave you a gift to meet a material need, 
such as money, a house, or a new car. All gifts from God 
rise to a level for which we should thank Him in person. 
 In person? Yes, you can thank God in person!  In 
fact, you can worship in God’s presence just as Mary and 
the apostles stood in His presence. How? Eucharistic 
Exposition.  
 Please join us for one hour a week, when the 
church is quiet.  During that time, you really can thank 

God in person . . . during Exposition. 

In his apostolic exhortation entitled Sacramentum          
Caritatis (Sacrament of Charity) – Pope Benedict XVI 
explains that despite how well we plan and execute the 
liturgy, there is a need to provide an education in eucharistic 
faith capable of enabling the faithful to live personally 
what they celebrate. The faithful can more fully            
participate in the beauty of the faith by more deeply          
understanding the mysteries of the faith.                       
 Pope Benedict is emphasizing the challenge of the 
Catholic faith which truly demands that we earnestly 
seek to learn more about the teachings of the Church. 
Because it is through learning about the Trinity and     
other doctrines of the faith that we can grow closer in 
relationship to God and thereby more fully participate in 
the Sacraments. In Paragraph 1210 of the Catechism of 
the Catholic Church, we read:                                           
 “The seven sacraments touch all the stages and        
 all the important moments of Christian life: they 
 give birth and increase, healing and mission to 
 the Christian's life of faith. There is thus a certain      
 resemblance between the stages of natural life      
 and the stages of the spiritual life.”                      
This paragraph regarding the Sacraments ties in perfectly 
with the earlier statement from Pope Benedict because 
God reveals Himself to us differently as we grow older. 
Our understanding of our faith changes as we experi-
ence more in life – our experiences open our eyes to 
how our faith can play a role in our lives and those of 
our loved ones.         
 Are you prioritizing your Catholic faith education? 
You will be surprised, if you take the time to attend a 
class at the parish or log onto FORMED.org and watch 
a video or movie, that what you thought you knew is 
only scratching the surface of the beauty and depth of 
our Catholic faith.        
 God loves us so much, but we can only experience 
that love within our hearts and minds if we choose to  
expose ourselves to the faith and find ways to               
incorporate that faith within our daily lives and not just 
attending Mass on a weekly basis. God wants to spend 
time with us 24/7 – let us dedicate ourselves, as we enter 
the season of Advent, to learning something new about 
our faith and expressing deeper love for our Creator.        

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Exposition 
Thursdays 9:00 a.m. -  7:00 p.m.  

2nd & 4th Saturdays 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

Greetings! As we begin to move toward the end of        
Liturgical Year C, I wanted to share with you some          
wonderful musical treats coming your way!   
 This past July, Father McCarthy and I attended a            
workshop on “Singing the Mass” at the Athenaeum.  
In the workshop we discussed incorporating the 
roots of our Catholic faith and traditions back into 
the Mass (i.e. Gregorian chant and Antiphons).  You 
will notice the use of Antiphons instead of gathering 
hymns during the seasons of preparation (Advent 
and Lent).  I am so excited to start using them for 
Advent because they are so beautiful and prayerful  
in their simplicity.   
 The Antiphons are meant to be sung just like a 
Responsorial Psalm.  The cantor will intone the 
psalm tone, the congregation will 
repeat it, followed by a verse sung 
by the cantor, then back to the 
psalm tone.  You will get the hang 
of it, and I think you all will really 
enjoy singing these beautiful          
melodies as we prepare for the 
birth of Our Lord.   
Musically yours, Becky Schoenfeld 

THE ROAD TO GOD IS PAVED WITH ……            
EDUCATION! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiIuuCijfnkAhVEKa0KHVbwCxAQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffsspx.news%2Fen%2Fnews-events%2Fnews%2Feucharist-4-real-presence-47000&psig=AOvVaw2Csqsglt4u8VIe8cJnyWZz&ust=156995166226
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwirwovhyI_lAhVD7qwKHXJoDxwQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fcatholicnewmalden.org%2Fpope%2Fsome-behind-the-scene-views-of-the-vatican%2F&psig=AOvVaw0NrZu9uUtJ-97ZawpdiPAs&ust=15707239
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November     

ALL SAINTS DAY ~ Friday, November  1 

Thursday, October 31| Vigil Mass at 4:00 p.m.  

Friday, November 1| Holy Day Masses at 8:30 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

 

ALL SOULS DAY MASS OF REMEMBRANCE 

Saturday, November 2| 8:30 a.m.  

 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS 

Sunday, November 3| 2:00 a.m. |Set clocks back one hour 

 

  Mass+… VETERANS BREAKFAST 

  Sunday, November 10| 10:10 a.m. |MLPC 

 

MEN’S CRHP RETREAT ~ November 16 & 17 

 

BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASSES 

Sundays, November 17 & 24 |10:10 a.m. |Room 22 (school) 

 

Thanksgiving Day (Parish Office closed November 28 & 29) 

Thursday, November 28| 8:30 a.m. Mass|9:15 a.m. Reception|MLPC 

“In all circumstances give thanks,  

        for this is the will of God for you in Christ Jesus.”   - 1 Thessalonians 5:18 
 

9th ANNUAL TONY MERK BLOOD DRIVE                                             

Saturday, November 30 |8:00 a.m. | Monsignor Lunn Parish Center 

St. Vincent de Paul 3rd Quarter Report 
  

St Vincent de Paul members visit our neighbors in their homes.  This          
allows us to treat our neighbors as people not clients.  It also allows us to see 
firsthand the situation the neighbor is experiencing.  We discover that the 
neighbor needs more help with food, perhaps a bed and sheets in addition 
to rent.  Home visits allow us to develop relationships with our neighbors. 
 SVDP members visited 114 families this summer.  Your generosity     
allowed us to deliver 137 bags of food and rent and utilities for the amount 
of $9,320.  Our neighbors are sincerely appreciative for your donations. 

 During one visit to provide rent to a family, our neighbor expressed her joy for receiving the 
rent by stating this would be her happiest birthday.  Her daughter said, “It’s your birthday?” and 
gave her mother a kiss. Both cried. A SVDP member then asked the child if she wanted to get her 
mom a cake.  She said “Yes.” He gave her a Kroger card to allow the child to buy her mom a cake.   
Because of your gifts to SVDP, you shared in that moment.                                              
     Thank you for your generosity and your prayers. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjY6p-fvcnkAhWBnFkKHRcEBvsQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fstvpp.org%2Fall-saints-day-mass-schedule%2F&psig=AOvVaw3MGuCy8MfTAMF6S7_gLXfa&ust=1568315326962583
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjZwtnTvMnkAhWDv1kKHU2TA1MQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fsthyacinthbasilica.org%2Fblog%2F2017%2F10%2F26%2Fall-souls-day%2F&psig=AOvVaw3MGuCy8MfTAMF6S7_gLXfa&ust=1568315326962583
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwju29eKvsnkAhWFm1kKHXY3A-QQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stvincentparish.org%2F&psig=AOvVaw3-bv9lw1PhEtBLhdBSG7Te&ust=1568315879206630
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December     

ADVENT ~ December 1 - 24 ~ See pages 8 & 9 

 

Mass+… St. Nicholas Breakfast  

Sunday, December 1| 10:10 a.m. |Monsignor Lunn Parish Center (gym) 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS (Parish Office closed Dec. 25 &26) 
See page 9 for Mass times. 
 

 

 January     

HAPPY NEW YEAR! (Parish Office closed January 1-2) | The 

Solemnity of  Mary, Mother of  God, on Wednesday, January 1, is    

a Holy Day of  Obligation ~ See page 9 for Mass times. 

 

 

WINE & DINE   ~  7:00 p.m.  

Saturday, January 18| Monsignor Lunn Parish Center (gym) 

 

                                                                                                  

MARCH FOR LIFE  

Friday, January 24| Washington D.C. 
 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK  | January 26 - 31 

 

 

                                                                                                         

EUCHRE | Saturday, February 1| Trinity Rooms 

 

 

FATHERS OF MERCY                                                                          

Saturday, February 1 - Thursday, February 6 

 

 

 

BUNCO |Saturday, February 22|Monsignor Lunn Parish Center (gym) 
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Saint Ann  
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

2900 W. Galbraith Rd. 
Cincinnati, OH 45239 
 
 
 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Supporting Your Family’s Future ….. 

and Your Family of  Faith. 

Learn more about the St. Ann Legacy Society and 

Planned Giving on the website at saintannparish.org.   

“As each one has received a gift, 

use it to serve one another.” 

           1 Peter 4:10 

If  you would like to talk to someone, call Tim or Doug 

at the parish office at 521-8440. 


